
GET RID OF UNUSED OPIOID MEDICINE
Remember to get rid of unused medications, including opioids, when you  
are done taking the medicine. Leaving unused opioids in the home can 
increase the chance of other people finding and using them.

Younger children or pets may find them and accidentally swallow the 
medication. Find a medicine drop-off location or use an at-home medication 
disposal bag to get rid of extra medicine.

Eau Claire County 
Government Center
721 Oxford Avenue
(715) 839-4709

CVS Pharmacy
2200 Brackett Avenue
(715) 839-0041

Mayo Clinic Health System
1400 Bellinger Street
(715) 838-6000

Mayo Clinic Health System
733 W. Clairemont Avenue
(715) 838-5000

Walgreens Pharmacy
1819 S. Hastings Way
(715) 834-3121

Hy-Vee
2424 E. Clairemont Avenue
(715) 598-9524

Marshfield Medical Center - 
Eau Claire Medical Offices
2116 Craig Road
(715) 858-4500

Marshfield Clinic - 
Oakwood Center
3501 Golf Road
(715) 858-4200

Marshfield Clinic - 
Riverview Center
1000 Starr Avenue
(715) 858-4850

ALTOONA
Altoona Emergency Services
1904 Spooner Avenue
(715) 839-6090

FALL CREEK
Fall Creek Village Hall
122 E. Lincoln Avenue
(715) 877-2177

EAU CLAIRE

AUGUSTA
Augusta City Hall
145 W. Lincoln Avenue
(715) 286-2555

MEDICATION DROP-OFF LOCATIONS IN EAU CLAIRE COUNTY

NATIONAL PRESCRIPTION DRUG TAKE-BACK DAY
Twice a year, in the Spring and the Fall, Prescription Drug Take-Back events are hosted by the 
Wisconsin Department of Justice (DOJ) and the Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) and 
are coordinated locally by the Eau Claire County Sheriff’s Office, Altoona Police Department, 
Marshfield Clinic Health System, Eau Claire City-County Health Department, and the Alliance 
for Substance Misuse Prevention coalition.
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Program supported by the Eau Claire City-County Health Department and the Alliance for Substance Misuse Prevention
Funding for this project was made possible by the Overdose Data to Action (OD2A) cooperative agreement #6NU17CE925003-02-02 from the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). The views expressed do not necessarily reflect the official policies of the Department of Health 
and Human Services; nor does mention of trade names, commercial practices, or organizations imply endorsement by the U.S. Government.




